
UNIVERSITY OF MUMBAI 

DEPARTMENT OF LAW 

 

LL.M. ENTRANCE EXAMINATION - 2018RESCHEDULED DATE 

LL.M. Degree Course (2 Years) – 2018-19 
 
 

Students aspiring to appear for LL.M. Entrance Exam-2018 are 

hereby informed that due to postponement of LL.B. Examination by the 

University of Mumbai, one of the paper of LL.B. Course overlaps with the  

LL.M. Entrance Exam-2018 that was scheduled on 15th June, 2018.  

 
HENCE LL.M. ENTRANCE EXAMINATION-2018 IS 

RESCHEDULED ON FRIDAY, 13TH JULY, 2018 AT THE SAME TIME 

AND ALL THE REMAINING CRITERIA BEING THE SAME.  

 
THE LAST DATE FOR SUBMISSION OF FORMS IS EXTENDED 

UPTO 31ST MAY, 2018. 

  
Please note that no further extension will be granted for payment of 

fee for LL.M. Entrance Examination-2018. 

  
          Sd/- 

           Dr. Rashmi M. Oza 
21st May, 2018     Professor & Head Department of Law 

 


